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We are Pekerau STARs! 

Paperless Newsletter 
Reminder that next term, our 
newsletter will only be available by 
email or via our school app.  To ensure 
you get a copy, please make sure that 
we have a correct, up to date email 
address. 

Tena Koe Pekerau Whanau,
This week saw the introduction of passion projects across the Year 3-6 classes.  The students 
have opted into classes to pursue their passion in kapa haka, visual arts, dance and sport, 
including a group of children that are learning to play squash.  Our junior children in Year 1 and 
2 participate in an arts rotation, with an opportunity to explore the arts curriculum.  
As a PB4L (positive behaviour for learning) we try to predict ‘hot spots’ or areas in the school 
where behaviour problems are likely to occur.  We believe prevention is always better than cure 
so when we noticed there were a few lunchtime issues starting to creep in, our teachers took a 
proactive approach and have ensured that in addition to the normal duty teacher rotation there 
is a range of interactive activities to do with the teachers such as slime making with Miss 
McOnie, lunchtime lego with Miss Robinson and  tae kwon do with Matua Steve.
#PositivePekerau
Tania Heke- Principal 
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PEKERAU SCHOOL APP

The Pekerau school app can be downloaded via the 
android and apple store.  When it is downloaded 
make sure your alerts are turned on in your 
notifications.  This is a great way to get 
school/class info out to our whanau quickly.  
Please email the office with your updated details: 
office@pekerau.school.nz

http://pekerauschool.apps.school.nz/share/

We have second hand 
uniform available at 
the office to purchase 
for $5.00 each

Please make sure you 
are using the correct 
reference when doing 
online payments.
Account Name: Pekerau School
Account #: 12-2134-0056652-00
Particulars: childs name
Code: room #
Reference: what funds are for 
ie:Netball, Touch

Pekerau School 

Talent Quest
4th April from 
5:30 pm Gold 

coin donation.All
 welcome

mailto:office@pekerau.school.nz
http://www.pekerau.school.nz
http://pekerauschool.apps.school.nz/share/


We are Pekerau STARs! 

Aspiring Attitudes, Inspiring Actions
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Last chance to get your tickets for our amazing 
tupperware raffle and to support our senior camp is 
the 8th March 2019

LOCK IN THESE DATES:
ICE SKATING IS COMING TO 
PEKERAU SCHOOL
9th May to 12th May

WATER BOTTLE FUN-RAISING 
WITH TUPPERWARE!

Stay hydrated with the new Gen II Eco Bottle. 
With its slim design and a new look, you’ll be 
taking this versatile bottle everywhere you 
go. Its ergonomic design allows you to easily 
grip the bottle and hold it securely while 
pouring. The flip cap is easy to open, 
especially when on the go whilst the pouring 
spout is easy to drink or pour from, reducing 
spills and drips.
More info on our 
facebook page.

Rooms 6 & 9's working on their 
Koru Art.

Understanding how the Koru represents 
new beginnings.

@pekerauschool

https://www.facebook.com/pekerauschool/#

